
Super Hero Dress-Up Day  

What a great effort by all staff and children on our first day back as Super Heroes.  Well done 
everyone. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Welcome back, I hope everybody had a lovely summer.  We have been very busy 

over the last couple of days.  I would like to thank everybody for their effort for the 

Superhero Day and Wow Days.   

PE Days  
Foundation  - PE kit needs to be in school all the time 
 
Year 1 Tuesday pm  
Year 2  Tuesday and Thursday  
Year 3 Wednesday and Friday  
Year4 Monday and Wednesday Wolverine class 
Year 4 Monday and Friday—Beast class  
Year 5  Thursday and Friday—Batman  
Year 5  Tuesday and Friday—Antman  
Year 6  Wednesday and Friday  

Parents Welcome Meeting  

KS1   Wednesday 21st September at 3.15pm  

Year 1    Mrs Lock/Mrs Clark room, Yr 2 - Mr Wilkins  

KS2   Tuesday 20th September at 3.15pm in the hall  

Foundation   Thursday 22nd September at 3.15pm in the hall 

Nursery parents Thursday 22nd September at 3.15pm in the foundation area.  
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IMPORTANT—School Newsletter via Parentpay 

Future newsletters will be going out by Parent Pay via email.  Please make sure 

your account is activated.  If your account is not active you will not receive texts 

or newsletters, please contact the office for your login details.  The newsletter is 

available on the website and spare copies are available in reception.   



Important Dates 

20.09.16—KS2 Parent Welcome Meeting 
at 3.15pm  

21.09.16—KS1 Parent Welcome Meeting 
at 3.15pm 

23.09.16—Harvest Festival (bring dona-
tions) 

30.09.16—School Disco KS1 and KS2  

16.11.16—Individual School Photos 

18.11.16  - Children in Need Spotty Mufti  

 

 

A colour version of this newsletter is 

available on our website. 

Harvest Festival  

Friday 23rd September  

Mrs Harris will kindly be accepted donations of 

tinned or dried food for our Harvest Festival.   

Please pass any donations to the office.   

Many thanks  

 

Individual School Photos 

Individual School Photos will take place on 

Wednesday 16th November throughout the day.  If 

you wish your siblings to have their photos' taken, 

this will be after school at 3.15 in the hall. 

Children in Need— Spotty Mufti  

18th November 2016   

Wear something spotty  

Small donation will be greatly appreciated. 

Water Bottles 

Please make sure your child has a water bottle in 

class.  Water Bottles can be bought from the PTFA on 

a Friday after school. 

Earrings  

A reminder to parents nursery/

foundation no earrings allowed unless 

child can remove them.  Year 1 to Year 

6 , please remove on PE day.  Maxi-

mum size 5mm.   

Book Club 

                            

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up 
and running! Go to http://
schools.scholastic.co.uk/weston-mill to 
browse the latest books and order 
online. For every £1 you spend on this 
month’s Book Club, our school will 
earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards.  
Please place your order online by Oc-
tober 30th, 2016.  
Brochure coming soon, but remember 
online orders only please. 

     Medication and Consent Forms  

All medicines were returned including asthma inhalers on the last 

day of term. However, there are a few remaining. We are aiming 

to send a text to those who need to collect them at reception 

a.s.a.p. Any medication remaining at the end of next week will be 

returned to a pharmacist for safety. 

If your child requires any medication currently please ensure you 

complete a new consent form when you bring it in via the recep-

tion. Previous consent forms prior to 7th Sept 2016 are no longer 

valid. All medication must have a doctor’s prescription label and 

instructions of use, including asthma inhalers, or it will not be 

accepted. 

Inhaler consent forms will include consent for the use of an emer-

gency inhaler, only for children who are diagnosed with asthma 

and have an inhaler in school at all times. It will only be given in 

an emergency, such as their own inhaler becoming unavailable 

(e.g. faulty), and the parent/carer will be informed of its use by 

letter. 

Please avoid medication being administered at school where 

possible, for example if dosage required is twice daily then this 

can be administered at home before and after school. Brown asth-

ma pumps are a good example and some eczema creams. This 

helps prevent disruption to your child’s learning. 

It is also essential that antibiotics are administered regularly and 

the course completed. We frequently find that they are not collect-

ed at the end of the day or returned the following day even when 

the bottle is full. This can make it ineffective and prolong your 

child’s illness. 

Please find the time to ensure that the school is aware of ALL 

your child’s medical needs/conditions. Also, if they are no longer 

diagnosed of a condition. It is important that all our records are 

current and up to date.   

School Safety  

Please can I remind parents to drive 

safely around the school area and do 

not park on yellow lines.  Remember 

Oak Villa carpark is available to park in 

before and after school.         

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/weston-mill
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